Belvedere Family Church Newsletter January 27

Drissa Kone January 27, 2017



Table of Contents

Greetings

Marriage Matters - Marriage Enrichment Workshop

Greetings BFC Families!

We hope everyone has been keeping themselves warm during this cold winter season.

Tomorrow (Jan. 28th) is <u>Heavenly Parents/God's Day!</u> We will be celebrating at **BELVEDERE** at 7:30AM. Please arrive early.

Also, the deadline for the **BFC Annual Survey** is this coming <u>Sunday</u>, <u>January 29th</u>. If you have not completed it yet, please submit it before <u>11:45PM</u> on Sunday. If for any reason you did not get the invitation email, please contact the Survey Team at: <u>survey@</u> <u>belvederefamily,com</u>. You can also request a Japanese translation if you have not already received one.

See you tomorrow at Belvedere!



Marriage Matters - Marriage Enrichment Workshop

There is an exciting marriage enrichment workshop coming up on <u>Saturday February</u> 18th (right after Valentine's Day and in partnership with National Marriage Week). The event will take place at <u>Belvedere</u> from <u>10AM - 5PM</u>.

Attached is the flyer for you to use to invite your friends and contacts to our upcoming marriage seminar. Please let Debby Gullery know if you are planning to attend at debbygullery@yahoo,com.

Celebrate this Valentine's Day by investing in your marriage!

Marriage Matters

Saturday, February 18 Belvedere Estate 723 South Broadway Tarrytown, NY

10am - 5pm

\$30 per couple (\$20 for individuals) lunch included

Presented by Debby Gullery, author of "Small Steps to Bigger Love"

